
 

 
 
 

 
Department Tour FAQs 

Where can I park?  

• Visitors should park in the designated Visitor Lot unless a temporary permit is obtained from the 
Transportation Services Department. Handicap and reserved visitor spaces are available. 

• Requests for parking validation and temporary visitor passes can be submitted online here.  
• The Visitor Lot is accessible from the Irvine Avenue entrance and is located on the right side of 

the roundabout. 
• Parking is monitored and assigned Monday through Friday from 7 AM to 4 PM while school is in 

session.  
• Please direct all parking questions to the Office of Parking Services at 256-765-4853 or 

parking@una.edu.  

Where does the tour begin, and what should I do upon arrival? 

• Campus tours begin at Harrison Fountain. 
• Please view the campus map here for directions. 
• When you arrive, meet your CASE Ambassador tour guide at the fountain.  

Can I bring guests with me for my department tour? 

• Department tours are designed for one student and up to two guests. 
• For larger group tours or special arrangements, please contact the CASE Dean’s Office at 

case@una.edu. 

Can I eat while on campus? 

• Dining options are available in the Wendell Gunn University Guillot and University Center (GUC) 
Commons. Available options include: 

o Chick-fil-A 
o Starbucks 
o Panda Express 
o Moe's Southwest Grill 
o The Lion's Corner 
o FujiSan Handcrafted Sushi 

Is this a walking tour? 

• Yes, department tours are walking tours. Please wear comfortable shoes for the tour. 
• If you require accommodations, please reach out to the CASE Dean’s Office ahead of your 

scheduled tour. 
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